West Hardin Middle School

SBDM Meeting

March 13, 2006

Members Present:
Jim Roe

Mona Best

Ted Blevins

Lola Best

Lanissa Elmore

Guests Present:
Dana Sprinkle




Vanessa Cundiff




Darrell Tedder

The motion was made by Ted Blevins and seconded by Lanissa Elmore to approve the 2-13-06 minutes.

Mr. Darrell Tedder, parent, requested the council consider addressing a policy on tracking and accounting for confiscated property.

Mrs. Sprinkle and Mrs. Cundiff, parents, addressed the council on the issue of missing items in the band room. They had an estimate for lockers for percussion instrument of $550 – 600 (materials only). Mr. Roe suggested that West Hardin pay half the cost and ask the PTSO to pay half.

The motion was made by Ted Blevins and seconded by Mona Best to use remaining Title 1 funds to purchase 8 CPU’s as the fund would allow.

The motion was made by Ted Blevins and seconded by Lanissa Elmore to pay Portfolio scoring stipends with funds from the telephone budget.

The motion was made by Lanissa Elmore and seconded by Mona Best to approve the Section 7 Needs List developed at the previous meeting and amended at this meeting.

The motion was made by Lanissa Elmore and seconded by Ted Blevins to purchase 15 printers from school interest money.

The next meeting was scheduled for April 17, 2006, at 5:30 p.m.

The motion to adjourn was made by Lanissa Elmore and seconded by Mona Best. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:25 p.m.

___________________________
____________________________

                    Chair





Vice Chair

